
Educator in the Gardens

The Airlie Gardens Foundation will use Ribbon of Hope funds 
to support its Educator in the Garden program. The program 
addresses the educational needs of its residents and visitors by 
providing a more comprehensive education and interpretation 
program to reach more people and break down the barriers to 
nature and green space, and increase science knowledge.


